
Deana Burn - St Peters Materials Recycling Facility - submission 

  
Hello and thanks for the notice about the recycling facility. 
  
Project application number MP 11_0086 
  
I object to this proposal on the grounds that crushing what will probably equate to nearly 580 tonnes of 

sandstone and other demolition waste each business day will create continual noise and heavy dust, and that 

the facility exists too close to residential areas for this noise and dust to be acceptable. 
  
In addition, the large trucks required to deliver this material will be required to travel along residential streets 
to do so, adding to noise and traffic congestion. 
  
I feel that the recycling facility proposed will be detrimental to the quiet enjoyment of my home, and may 
also have an impact on the health of my family.  I would also suggest that an area such as St Peters which is 

becoming increasingly residential is not the appropriate place for a facility of this kind. 
  
Thank you for your attention to this submission. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Sabrina Antoniou 
0413 885 733 

  

53 Crown Street 

St Peters  NSW  2044 

From:    Sabrina Antoniou <SabrinaA@mercerbell.com.au>
To:    "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    10/26/2012 1:13 PM
Subject:   St Peters Materials Recycling Facility - submission
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